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DEPARTMENT: HARTFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT          
           
1.) MONTHLY STATISTICAL DATA 

 

 
 
 
2.) CHIEF’S ACTIVITIES  
 

♦ Lieutenant MacFarlan attended the Washington County Chiefs meeting. 
 
3.) ACCOMPLISHED PROJECTS/TASKS/ACTIVITIES  

 
♦ Installation of the new Vesta Next Generation Enhanced 911 system 

began. 
♦ Joint Scenario based training between the Hartford Police Department and 

the Hartford Fire Department was held. 
♦ The HPD Honor Guard presented the Colors for the Brewers Game on 

July 23, 2016. There was a great show of support for the officers. 
♦ In-house MILO training with departmental staff was conducted. 
♦ Resignation of Communications Officer Sarah Shaw. 

 
4.) ANTICIPATED PROJECTS/TASKS/ACTIVITIES 

 
♦ Operational cutover from the previous Rescuestar Enhanced 911 system to 

the new Vesta Next Generation Enhanced 911 system. 
♦ Joint Scenario based training between the Hartford Police Department and 

the Hartford Fire Department to continue. 
♦ National Night Out will be held in Scherger Hall. 
♦ Interviews with applicants for patrol officer. 



 
 
5.) TRAINING 

 
♦ Communications Officers Snyder, Walters, Neu, Jossart, Rudd, and 

Buchda, were trained on the configuration and operation of the Vesta 911 
system. 

♦ Lieutenant MacFarlan trained on the configuration and operation of the 
Vesta Next Generation Enhanced 911 System. 

♦ Sergeant Cummings attended the monthly SWAT team training with the 
Washington County Sheriff’s Department. 

♦ Officers Dorn and Cash completed required K-9 certification training. 
♦ EMD Illuminations Training regarding (EMD Safety for EMS) was taken 

by CO Snyder 
♦ EMD Illuminations Training regarding (Injuries Involving Weapons) was 

taken by COs Walters, Neu, and Snyder 
♦ EMD Illuminations Training regarding (Injuries Caused by Animals and 

Sea Creatures) was taken by COs Jossart, Shaw, and Walters 
♦ Investigations staff completed Isolation Drills covering rifles. 

 
6.) OVERTIME 

 
These statistics will be submitted next month. 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Scott MacFarlan  
Administrative Lieutenant 


